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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Can I say a big thank you for supporting our Ukraine Day by wearing blue and yellow clothes 

and thank you to those who brought cakes into school. If you recall we will be donating this 

to ‘School in a Bag’ who are helping Ukrainian families. We know we have raised over £500 

but haven't a final total as of yet as there is so much money to count. A big thank you for 

everyone’s efforts.  

 

Not forgetting Red Nose Day last week which raised £325. Thank you for your support. We 

have asked a lot for donations recently and it is much appreciated.  

 

A reminder, we have parents consultation evenings across the final week of the term and 

can I please remind you, for those attending face to face meetings, to wear a mask in the 

school building and not to arrive early for your appointment. Please refer to the letter you 

were emailed regarding the entrances to the KS1, Kaleidoscope, Year 3 and KS2 buildings.  

 

We have one week left before the Easter break and it has been great to see many of you 

coming to school without the car as you will see below. However we seem to have had a 

number of parents starting to park in the school car park for pick up and drop offs without 

permission. The car park is only open to Kaleidoscope parents and those given special  

permission to support the collection of their child. The size of our car park can’t sustain the 

number of cars using it and there is a real danger that someone will get seriously injured. 

Please adhere to this request. Can I also remind you that the gate to the car park from the 

Reception playground should not be used as a shortcut by those on foot across the school 

car park and out of the gates. Please use the one way system in place.  

 

The sun is shining and spring is definitely here. Enjoy the weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

wc 14th March 2022 

Class of the Week: RS 

Pupil of the Week: Leo 6HT 

Thank you to those who have engaged in the Big 

Walk and Wheel this week. There are over 650 

schools involved across the country and Moorfield 

is currently in 256th place nationally and 26th place 

regionally (in the north). We have nearly 60% of our 

children coming to school by scooter, bike or     

walking. There have definitely been less cars      

outside school on a morning so many of you are 

making a conscious effort to leave the car at home 

which is brilliant. There is still one week to go so 

lets see how far up the leader board we can get.   

The children enjoyed the beautiful weather  
during science week. Each year group has  
planted a tree for the 'Queens Platinum Canopy'                
in honour of her 70 years on the throne. This is 
Summer and Cal planting the Year 5 tree. 
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We’re delighted to announce that Holiday Courses are running this Easter Holiday at Life Leisure 
Bramhall for children in Reception to Year 6.   
   
This is a fantastic programme, run by LSC, to help further develop your child’s co-ordination, 
technical skills, and self-confidence. They’ll have lots of fun and meet new friends.   
   
Courses follow a specially designed curriculum which ensures all activities are age and skills ap-
propriate. Plus, your child can choose a course based on their interests: 

         Multi-Sport  
         Football 
         Dance & Gymnastics 

  
Programmes start on Monday 4

th
 April – Thursday 14

th
 April 9.30am - 3.30pm. Additional wrap 

around care can be added if you require early drop-offs and late pick-ups between 8am – 6pm 
(please, add this to your shopping cart at the checkout).   
  
Receive a FREE DAY with a full week booking!   
   
Book now to secure your child’s place! https://bit.ly/3iwu7xF 

LSC has worked in schools for over 20 years, and the highest childcare level is always a priority. 
They take safeguarding extremely seriously, and all sessions are led by fully qualified coaches 
who are first aid and safeguarding trained, in addition to holding up to date DBS (Disclosure and 
Barring Service) certificates.   
If you have any questions, please get in touch contact LSC directly by emailing    
 info@wearelsc.co.uk.   

 Did you know LSC also run sessions for Toddlers at our TOTS FC centres, this runs from ages 
18 months – 5 years old! You can find out more about this by clicking HERE https://bit.ly/3IwabFH 

https://bit.ly/3iwu7xF
mailto:info@wearelsc.co.uk
https://bit.ly/3IwabFH

